
 Alice X Jones 
 

From: Richard Sapcote  

Sent: 19 January 2021 10:30 

To: PlanningandRegenerationEnquiries; Alice X Jones 

Cc:  

Subject: 3Bs Neighbourhood Plan Statutory Consultation 

 

 

 
Good Morning, 

 
Thank you for including the Birmingham Civic Society Planning Committee on your consultation 

request. We have reviewed the proposals and have no comment to make at this stage. 

Regards 

 
Richard Sapcote 

On behalf of Birmingham Civic Society  
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